
 

Year 4 Newsletter Spring 2 

 

Reading Books 

Reading books MUST be in school every day.  

Please remember to write a comment in the diary and sign regularly.  

Children are welcome to record any ambitious vocabulary in their reading 

diaries too. 

PE—Swimming 

Swimming is on a Friday afternoon. 

Please ensure children have the correct 
swimming kit each week this includes; a 
swimming costume/trunks, a towel and a 

swimming hat. 

Jewellery should be removed prior to com-
ing to school on Fridays and long hair 

should be tied up. 

Curriculum 
This half-term our topics are: 

In English we will read: Theseus and the Mino-
taur, The Battle of Bubble and Squeak, The 
Midnight Fox and A Midsummer Nights’ Dream 

Maths—Length and Perimeter and Fractions 

DT— Slingshot Cars 

Science—Living thing and their habitats. 

Geography– Where does our food come from?  

PSHE– Healthy me.  

RE— Christianity Is forgiveness always possible for 
Christians? 

Computing—Creating and interrogating simple 
databases.  

French—Saying what I and others do. 

Saying how many and describing things.  

Music—Haiku, music and performance (Theme: Han-
ami festival) 

 

Our Core Value this half term is  

Resilience  

 Homework. 

Maths—CGP Maths books will continue to 
be sent out on a Friday and should be re-

turned to school on the following Wednes-
day. 

 

Spelling— Children should access their 
Spelling Shed account throughout the 
week ready for their spelling test on a 

Friday. 

 

Handwriting— A handwriting sheet will be 
sent out on a Friday and should be  

returned to school the following Friday. 

 


